
1

Licensing

Subject: FW: Objection to Salt Pig

 
From: Aileen Powell  
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 8:50 AM 
To: Licensing  
Subject: Objection to Salt Pig 
 
 
 
Aileen Powell   

  

Licensing Team Leader   
Community & Public Protection  
Dorset Council  

  
dorsetcouncil.gov.uk  

  

      

 

  

From: Tim Watton <  
Sent: 30 June 2023 21:09 
To: Aileen Powell <a  
Subject: FW: Open Licence Applications  
  
Dear Aileen,  
The Studland Parish Council wishes to register a strong OBJECTION to the licence application submitted for 
The Salt Pig, Studland. Concerns about this are as follows: 

1. The dangers associated with selling alcohol from these premises, given their proximity to the sea 
and foreshore. Public safety.  

2. Fire risks presented by carelessly discarded glass items in a heathland area which is particularly 
sensitive – and a high fire risk.  Public safety; and the prevention of environmental damage 

3. Members were also surprised at the time span for this licence request, 08:00-22:00, which is far in 
excess of the old Middle Beach Café. They felt the proposed time span also presented a potential 
problem of noise which would have an adverse effect on nearby residents – particularly in Marine 
Terrace. Prevention of public nuisance 

4. Finally, it was also observed that the submitted application appears to be incomplete and lacking in 
detail – with some sections left blank.  

  
Regards 
  
Tim 
  

kathryn.miller
Typewriter
Appendix 2
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Tim Watton 
Clerk to Studland Parish Council 

 
This e-mail is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain information about individuals or other sensitive information and should 
be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or 
disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this email in error, kindly disregard the content of the message and notify the sender 
immediately. Please be aware that all emails may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
  
  
  
From: Aileen Powell  
Sent: 12 June 2023 14:27 
To: Subject: Open Licence Applications 
  
Dear Town & Parish Council Clerks 

  
This is the weekly notification service to keep you informed about licensing applications that are open for 
consultation.  
  
The current open applications are; - 
  
  

   New licence applications: 

 Gillingham Town Meadow, Gillingham - any representations need to be received by 
13 June 2023 

 Asda, Ferndown - any representations need to be received by 14 June 2023 
 Sherborne Studio Theatre - any representations need to be received by 15 June 

2023 
 Marks and Spencer's, Wimborne - any representations need to be received by 22 

June 2023 
 Unit 4 Redlands Yard, Beaminster - any representations need to be received by 27 

June 2023 
 Deans Court, Wimborne - any representations need to be received by 28 June 2023 
 Lilac Wine, Lyme Regis - any representations need to be received by 29 June 2023 
 Nonna Peppina, Poundbury - any representations need to be received by 30 June 

2023 
 Riverside Meadows, Sturminster Newton - any representations need to be received 

30 June 2023 
 The Sandy Salt Pig, Studland - any representations need to be received by 5 July 

2023 
 No.8 Cafe, Blandford - any representations need to be received by 5 July 2023 
 Ocean Whispers - a Boat docked at Weymouth Harbour - any 

representations need to be received by 7 July (still awaiting web upload) 

   

   Variation applications 
 Les Enfants Terrible - adding in the side area - any  representations need to be 

recieved by 5 July (still awaiting web upload) 
  
Should you wish to submit a representation on behalf of your Council, which can be supportive or raising 
concerns/objections, please ensure that your submission is linked to one or more of the four licensing objectives 
(which are different to the considerations under planning law); 
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 The prevention of crime and disorder 
 The prevention of public nuisance 
 Public safety 
 The protection of children from harm. 

  
Please see the Revised Guidance issued under section 182 of the Licensing Act 2003 (publishing.service.gov.uk) for 
more information, particularly paragraphs 8.13-8.14 as well as Chapter 9, before making any representations. 
  
Kind regards 
Aileen 
  
  
  
Aileen Powell   

  

Licensing Team Leader   
Community & Public Protection  
Dorset Council  

  
dorsetcouncil.gov.uk  
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are addressed. It may contain unclassified but sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled 
accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or 
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viruses, Dorset Council accepts no liability in respect of any loss, cost, damage or expense suffered as a result of 
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